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Tuesday, Sept.  6th, 2011
Dear Parents/Guardian:

Welcome to a new and exciting school year for your sons and daughters.  Our dynamic Physical Education staff is geared up and ready-to-go!  Our diverse program, top-notch facilities and team-teaching style are equipped to offer your children a “whole-istic” approach to Healthy Active Living.

Please note our physical education uniforms are available! 
· PE uniforms must be worn in all grades starting Monday, Sept. 12th.
· They may be purchased between Wed. Sept 7th – Fri. Sept. 9 th at lunch in our Tuck Shop-across from the main office. (Please make cheques payable to Bishop Macdonell CHS, cash also accepted)
***PE uniforms help P.E. teachers to identify their students for safety and  
ensure students are in proper athletic wear.  
This also helps develop a sense of school community and spirit***
	1. Black (quality dry-fit) short with stitched CELTIC P.E. logo


COST: $25


2.
Blue (quality dry-fit) T-shirt with screened lettering and logo


COST - $20 

3.
Yoga Pants with stitched lettering and BM logo


COST - $40 


Please feel free to call your respective teacher at the school 
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@ 519 - 822-8502  if you have any further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,

Mr. B. Burns (Department Head)

Mr. D. Del Duca   

Ms. N. Downey[image: image1.png]



